June 17, 2021

Newburyport Planning Board Bonnie Sontag, Chairperson 60 Pleasant Street Newburyport MA, 01950

Attention: Andrew Port, Planning Director

Dear Ms. Sontag,

We have been informed of the construction project the Dutcher's are planning; to include a sunroom and deck off the back of their home at 7 Morin Road. They have our support to enhance their property in this way.

Sincerely yours,

Jim and Angela Faro, 15 Richardson Path Newburyport

Rich and Suzanne Weir, 17 Richardson Path Newburyport

Robbie and Christina Neilson, 19 Richardson Path Newburyport

Paul and Sharon Scioli, 8 Richardson Path Newburyport

____Mark and Jennifer Menery, 5 Morin Road Newburyport